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Hi everyone - we can’t believe it is the start of June. We hope you all had a lovely bank holiday weekend - the 
weather was glorious. If you have any news or pictures you want to put in the next 

newsletter , please let us know. 
Happy Birthday to Ariana, Amro and Parker - we hope you have a lovely 4th 

birthday. 
Congratulations to Ariya on becoming a big sister. 

  
Please get in touch by email once a week—we love reading your messages and seeing your photos 

Wt.eyfshomelearning@perryhallmat.co.uk       01902 558544 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This half term we will be celebrating the 
school being 60 years old - Happy 
Birthday Woodthorne. 

Each week, there will be a home learning 
task to celebrate each decade we have 
been open for. 

Thank you for all the wonderful pictures of your home 
learning. From shopping, caring for pets, creating 

ambulances, going on Purple Mash and learning about 
money - we love to see them all.  

Just a small message from the Nursery team in this newsletter... 


